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Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to thank everyone for their support and kind emails we have received. I hope you are all safe and well. 

The same questions have been asked by several parents so I thought it would be a good idea to update everyone with the responses to the questions asked.

1.       How will I know when Nursery has re-opened for all children to attend?

We are keeping our website updated with any changes.

2.       What will happen to my nursery place when Nursery re opens?

Your nursery place will resume as before. However should you find you no longer require this place the usual terms and conditions will apply.

3.       Will I continue to receive invoices while my child is unable to attend?

During these difficult times we are trying our best to support our families and feel it would be unfair to charge fees for non-attendance during the lockdown period.

4.       Will Summer Early Education Funded Hours still be available when Nursery re opens?

Should Nursery re open during the Summer Term Funded Hours will still be available.

5.       With school places shortly being allocated what will happen with regards to school transition and places in Out Of School Club?

We will be writing to parents with details regarding our transition procedures during this unusual time and information on how to apply for wrap around care.

6.       What should I be doing at home to help my child with their development?

At Nursery we follow the Early Years Foundation Stage, Development Matters document. This is available for you to view online and offers guidance on what support you can offer your child.

Should you require any assistance with this we are here to help and can be contacted by telephone or email. Early Essence our online development tracker is also available for your use.

We would love to see what you are doing at home, if you would like to upload any photographs onto Early Essence so we can link them to your child’s profile.
A couple of websites you might find useful are DfE Hungry Little Minds and BBC Tiny Happy People.
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If you have any questions I have not covered please do not hesitate to contact nursery.

Once again thank you for your support and I hope you will join me in praising the efforts of Helen, Katharine ,Helen, Heather, Annie and Rachel, who are working so hard to continue to offer the best possible experience for the children of key workers who are serving us on the front line. We are eternally grateful for all their efforts.

Kind regards

Julie
Nursery Head: Mrs Julie Herbert  BA Hons, MA Ed, PGCE, EYPS
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